
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
AIR QUALITY DIVISION

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection
N532959766

FACILITY: MICHIGAN WIRE PROCESSING CO SRN / ID: N5329 
LOCATION: 138 WATER ST, LOWELL DISTRICT: Grand Rapids
CITY: LOWELL COUNTY: KENT
CONTACT: ACTIVITY DATE: 09/09/2021
STAFF: David Morgan COMPLIANCE STATUS:  Compliance SOURCE CLASS: MINOR
SUBJECT: 
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 

At 11:00 A.M. on September 9, 2021, Air Quality Division (AQD) staff Dave Morgan conducted an on-site 
inspection of 138 Water Street in Lowell where Michigan Wire Processing was located.  While conducting an 
inspection at the King Milling Company earlier in the day, it was learned that King Milling had purchased 
the adjacent Michigan Wire property.  The Michigan Wire facility was razed and remediated and has been 
replaced with a King Milling packaging facility.

PTI No. 421-94 assigned to Michigan Wire will be voided.  Michigan Wire Processing will be marked as 
permanently closed in the AQD data systems. No further action is required.
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